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2015 Financial Year – Notice of Interim Financial Results  
 
 
 
Nuplex Industries will release its financial results for the half-year ended 31 December 2014 
on Thursday, 19 February 2015.  
 
A results briefing will be hosted by the CEO, Emery Severin and CFO, Clive Cuthell, at 
11.30am (NZDT)/ 9.30am (AEDT) following the release of the interim results announcement.   
 
This briefing will be webcast and accessible via the Nuplex Investor Centre 
(www.nuplex.com/Corporate/investor-center).   
 
 
For further information, please contact:   
Josie Ashton, Investor Relations � +612 8036 0906 � josie.ashton@nuplex.com 

 


